

Principal's Office: 454 2380

Fax: 708 2244

Email: loretocrumlin@eircom.net

Bursar: 708 2246 Caretaker: 708 2243

20th December 2016

Dear Parent or Guardian,

I am writing to remind you that your daughter will be attending Relationship and Sexuality Education classes as part of her SPHE course.

The RSE component of your daughter's SPHE programme will be conducted in accordance with the ethos of the school. While we assume that all students will want to participate in the RSE classes, if you have any concern about your daughter attending these classes, please contact the school to discuss the issue.

Please notify the principal in writing by 9th January 2017 if you wish to withdraw your child from RSE classes.

Classes will be taught between January and April 2017.

The school's RSE policy is available for inspection.

Daw how de Collister

Yours sincerely,

Blathnaidh Colhoun

Principal